Tierra Grande Landowners Association
P.O.Box 1322
Needville, Texas 77461
wwiw.tierra-grande.org

The TGLA board meeting was held at Park Il on September 11, 2024 and was
called to order at 5:46 pm. In attendance were board members, Teresa Williams,
Kim Kessler, Angie Womble, Colby Reneau, and Mark Steffek.

New Business:

FALL PICNIC OCTOBER 12™ AT 1:00 PM PARK Il Please bring cover dish,
Hamburgers and Hotdogs will be provided. Soft drinks as well.

We request all landowners continue contacting FBC Road and Bridge about the
road maintenance and the dust control. (281)342-4513 www.fortbendcountytx.gov

Deed restriction check will be conducted soon. Please review the deed
restrictions for your section and lot number. www.tierra-grande.org

We have 3 board positions coming up for election in April. If you would be
interested in being a board member, please let someone on the board know so we
can get you on the ballot.

There have been some thefts of tractors and lawn mowers in our neighborhood.
Please keep an eye out for any suspicious activity and report it to the Fort Bend
County Sheriff’s Office. 281-341-4665

Reminder: Any new construction in the subdivision must be approved by the
Board of Directors & have proper permits for Fort Bend County.
www.fortbendcountytx.gov/government/departments/county-
services/engineering/permits

Please make sure your HOA dues are paid up to date.

Teresa gave the budget report and a motion was made by Kim to approve it and it
was seconded by Mark.

Teresa made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Coby seconded it. Meeting
was concluded at 6:33 pm.



